
From: Mike Burton
To: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD
Cc: Bob Hall
Subject: [EXT] Liner inspection BTA Carrasco 14 #1
Date: Friday, September 11, 2020 10:22:00 AM

Good morning,
C&M Services, LLC will be conducting a liner inspection on the Carrasco 14 #1. C&M ia
expecting to arrive on Tuesday 9/15/2020 approx 08:00 in the morning. Please
acknowledge this as our 48 hour notice. Thank you.

Michael Ray Burton
575-499-5306
C&M Services, LLC
Environmental Superintendent
Semper Fi
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